
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 28/06/19 

This Week... 
This week we have continued our work on electrical circuits in Science 
– we have been investigating electrical circuits and using scientific 
symbols for diagrams.  In Art we have been learning about Andy 
Warhol and drawing in the 1960s style of ‘Pop Art’. Additionally, we 
have had a P.E. session with a P.N.E coach. We have also given out 
scripts and parts for our production and we have made some final 
decisions about our enterprise project. 

Next Week... 
Many of Class 5 are visiting their new high schools 
next week. I hope these transition days are both 
enjoyable and reassuring for the children.  
 
Next week is a busy one: Y6 Enterprise Summer Fair, 
an athletics competition at UCLAN, Sports Day and a 
Maths Morning are just some of the learning 
activities we have planned!  

 

 

 

Miss Morris   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 

you may have. 
 Tuesday 2nd July – Y6 ‘Enterprise Summer Fair’ @ 2pm – 3pm. An afternoon of food and festivities!  The 

children are allowed to bring up to £5 to spend at the fair (in change if possible please).  Families are welcome 
to attend and join in the fun! 

 Wednesday 3rd July – Athletics Competition at Uclan for Y6 children (please see separate letter).  
 Thursday 4th July (pm) –Sports Day Afternoon @ 12:45pm.  All families are warmly invited to attend.  
 Tuesday 9th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Sunday 14th July – Leavers’ Service in Church – 9:30am @ St. Christopher’s.  We hope to see you there! 
 Tuesday 16th July – End of Year Reports out to Parents.  
 Thursday 18th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Monday 22nd July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leaver’s Service 
 Monday 22nd July – End of Year Disco – 6pm – 7:30pm (more information to follow) 
 Tuesday 23rd July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

 
Don’t Forget! 

 
 The children have lists of items they need for Enterprise on Tuesday – please send into school with receipts so 

we are able to reimburse you!  Thank you for your support.  
 The PTA will be selling raffle tickets on the playground after school and during Sport’s Day – £1 a strip with 

some fantastic prizes!  All proceeds will go towards the cost of our new school gazebo.  
 

Thank-Yous! 
 

 Thank you to all the Dads/Grandads who made it to our Fathers’ Day Afternoon Tea last week; I am sure 
you will agree it was a lovely occasion. 

 Also, a great BIG thank you to everyone who gave up their time for the ‘Morrisons Bag Pack’ last Saturday 
– a PHENOMENAL £500 was raised towards our new school gazebo.  
 

    Special News! 
 

Curriculum Award – Jasmine 
 

Christian Value – Thankfulness - Max 



 


